PUBLIC NOTICE

ATTENTION TICKET HOLDERS FOR CANCELL
ED CHUCK MANGIONE CONCERTS

The department of Law and the Department of Com-
merce and Economic Development hearby give notice
that ticket holders for the Chuck Mangione concerts
which were scheduled last September 1985 in Juneau,
Anchorage, and Fairbanks, but were cancelled, and
who never receivd a refund for the cancelled con-
certs, may apply for a refund by forwarding proof of
purchase (tickets, cancelled checks, or money orders)
with their request for a refund. Ticket holders must
include their names, addresses, telephone numbers,
and the refund amounts requested in their applica-
tions for refund and mail or deliver their requests to:

Richard Long
Division of Occupational Licensing
Department of Commerce and Economic

Development

P.O. Box D
Juneau, Alaska 9981 ]

Ticket holders must apply for refunds no later than

September 17, 1986. If an application is not time-
ly filed, it will not be consided for a refund. Ticket

holders will either receive a full refund or, if total
claims for refunds exceed the $5,000 concert pro-
moter's bond posted with the State of Alaska,
refunds will be distributed on a pro rata basis. For
further information, phone 465-2536.




